
Dear Legislators: 
 
Chemical weapons were banned by signatories, Including the US, to the 1925 Geneva Protocol after 
their common use during World War One.  
 
Tear gas is a chemical weapon.  
 
It is being used by the US government against Americans. 
 
Please ban its use. 
 
Bobbee Murr, retired senior 
Portland, OR 
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